
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
06/27/2015 

 

Sheriff Lavender and Chief Washburn will be holding a news conference on June 29
th

 

2015 at 2:00 p.m. at the Ross County Court House located at 2 N. Paint St. Chillicothe, 

Ohio on the Court House Steps. The purpose is to announce that the Ross County 

Sheriff’s Office and the Chillicothe Police Department are joining with Faith Leaders, 

Business Leaders, Social Services Leaders, and the Families of the missing and deceased 

women to announce stepped up efforts in the enforcement of Heroin Trafficking and 

related crimes in Chillicothe.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


